

Paxcroft Primary School Ashton Street Trowbridge Wiltshire BA14 7EB

Tel: 01225 762244

E-mail: admin@paxcroft.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Lou Rhodes Deputy Headteacher: Mr Alex George

Wednesday 13th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Further to my letter of 6th March, I am writing to update you on cover for the class in Miss Wyatt's absence.

As Miss Wyatt will now not be returning to school before the Easter holiday, I have arranged regular supply teachers to cover the class for this period.

Mrs Aland and Mr George will be supervising the continued delivery of the curriculum for the children in the class. Our regular Year 3/4 team of teaching assistants will also help to minimise any disruption and to provide continuity until Miss Wyatt's return.

I appreciate your understanding.

Kind regards

Lou Rhodes Headteacher

